
 
 

 

To:  AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia Providers 

Date:  September 2, 2021 

Subject: Grubb’s NW Specialty Pharmacy No Longer Participating with AmeriHealth Caritas 
  District of Columbia 

 
 

Effective September 4, 2021, Grubb’s NW Specialty Pharmacy will no longer provide services to 

AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) enrollees. To support this transition we are outreaching to 

our enrollees and encouraging them to select a new specialty pharmacy. They can also call Enrollee 

Services at 1-800-408-7511 or 1-800-570-1190. 
 

If you have any questions about this communication, please contact Pharmacy Services at 1-888-602- 

3741 (TTY 1-888-989-0073). 

 
 
 
 
 
 


